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In these times, it is imperative that we have fair and transparent elections. These five
Recommendations accomplish that goal. Please approve. With what is going on on t
Mainland, more important than ever that the people of Hawaii feel that elections are
above board and that their vote counts and that not just incumbents and those with
huge campaign chests win these elections. How frustrating, when | donate $25 out of
my meager income, and it is negated by big bucks from special interest groups. |

feel it’s a waste of my donation. Just like the mainland.
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